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The conference commenced with a Welcome Address by Dr. M.I. Abdul Aleem, 

HoD/Civil expressed the significance of integrating sustainable practices into civil engineering 

to meet the demands of the modern world while preserving the environment for future 

generations.   Dr. J. Karthick, the Organizing Secretary of the conference, delivered an 

informative ‘About the Conference’. The inaugural address was given by Mr. M.V. Chary, 

President – Operations, Jindal Urban Waste Management (Guntur) Ltd. Mr. Chary emphasized 

the role of the civil engineering sector in managing waste effectively to build more sustainable 

cities and also, he released the Conference Proceedings. To honor Mr. Chary's contribution, a 

Memento was presented to him by Dr. Aleem, Head of Department (HOD). This gesture 

acknowledged Mr. Chary’s dedication to sustainable practices in the engineering field. The 

conference concluded with a Vote of Thanks from Dr. R. Balaji, Organizing Secretary – Civil, 

who thanked all the participants, speakers, and attendees for their contributions and active 

participation.  The conference provided a comprehensive platform for discussing emerging 

trends in civil engineering, particularly focused on sustainability and waste management. The 

two-day event served as an excellent opportunity for professionals to exchange knowledge and 

ideas, with a strong emphasis on creating a sustainable future through engineering innovation. 

 


